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San Jose - We were on the air on a brand new TV satellite network, just 
six months old and already covering North, Central, and South America, 
the South of Spain and the North of Africa. By January they plan to cover 
Europe, the Middle East and most of the dark continent. I know I've taken 
a lot of time to describe the coverage of the Family Christian Network. 
The reason for this is that we need to pray that God will knit together their 
hearts with ours in this great outreach ministry. 

Jorge and Lorena Gamboa, (our Bible School directors of 'Vida Intema- 
cional") and myself did a program with the Anchor I Host / Pastor of the 
channel, Jorge Caranza. The Gamboa's sang, played instruments and gave 
testimonies. They sure are anointed to minister on and off the air. All of us 
shared about our multi media Bible School that is growing throughout 
Latin America. Our TV Host said he is familiar with our Bible School (We 
have been on theair for six years in Costa Rica) and that he would like to 
represent us in his country, promoting our school on the air. He is looking 
into giving us one hour a day coverage. Pray that his good intentions turn 
into an explosion of disciples through Jorge Caranza's ministry and the 
team effort of the Family Christian Network. Immediately after the pro- 
gram, we went into their radio internet booth and did a live talk show 
about God and government. 

We left the studio wiping the make up from our necks, faces and my re- 
ceding hairline. We got changed and were off, traveling in a subcompact 
headed for a little island in the pacific ocean right off the west coast. The 
sky turned black, the temperature dropped drastically and it got cold as 
lightning and thunder began to break. We had hail falling like golf balls as 
the lightning intensified and became a constant display of an electrical 
light show. As we navigated the flooded roads, a tractor trailer went off 
the side of the mountain. Men were trying to hoist up the remains of the 
chasse in the pouring rain. 



We were racing against the changing tide. 
If we were not there before 6 pm we 
would miss the last boats until the mom- 
ing. The drive was so dangerous I asked 
Jorge to please let us spent the night in a 
little hotel cabin along the road. In the 
morning, they put me on a bus so that I 
could make my next speaking engage- 
ment. They went on to the Island. We are 
projecting this December that 114 stu- 
dents will be enrolled on this tiny Island 
of 3000 fisherman and farmers. 

Here is an opportunity to leave a living 
legacy. Sponsor the production of a new 
10 lesson course for a gift of $1000 and 
have your name, church name or 
that of a loved one added to the end of the 
course. With a $300 Gift and you will be 

remembered in the students manual for making the contribution that created their study guide. Your gifts are mak- 
ing this happen. It has been many years since I have seen most you. I have not had the privilege of personally 
meeting some of our supporters. If you would like for me to come and minister at your church, or small group, 
call me at 832-724-1 15 1 or email me at LSMI@houston.rr.com I would love to come. Thank you for sending me! 

Together we touch the World! 
All mntributions are tax deductible 
Make checks payable to L.S.M.I. 
(Lee Short Ministries International) 


